lay 5th, 1939

Dear Nr, Smith,

I am greteful for your letier of the 4th inst. and for
your decision to sccept sn advertisenent from us in youri'iait
Honday progravme at the redueed rete of 21, 10 O for a full
page. Your action in giving the spate for an sdvertisenent
at a reduced rate hes bHeen mmch appreclated by the Council,
The advertisenent, of conrse, does sway with the necessity for
8 loose leafiet. I shall send the cony Tor the advertisement
glong before oy 10th, so that T may be able to aheck the
prools,

The Counecil are grateful for your permission to distribute
handbills &t the exits.as it is Telt that the onportunityr whieh
Yhit londay presents to get in touch with thousands of Irish
people is one thal should nolt be miased.

I sincerely hope That it will be posaible to srrsape
for the insertion of our advertisement on the inside {or outside)
of - the Tront or Dack page.

Thenking you.

Yours sincerely,

Orgenising Secretary
Anti-Partition of Irelend League.
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